
January 9, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Thank you, parents, teachers, staff and students, for a great first week to our spring 
semester 

 Our goals to be the best public high school in the state are big and bodacious – but 
like you, we believe our kids deserve the best – and working together we can make 
it happen 

o Nothing worthwhile comes easy. We will have to work to reach our goals. We 
are poised and positioned to do it. Our overall progress in FSA/EOC cycle 
assessments are trending positive and we are making gains as we build to the 
final tests in May 

o Students attendance is key. You must be in it to win it – Being on time is 
important – a class needed to graduate may be first block and missing it or 
being late every day is a detriment to success 

o Students need to take advantage of working in our Extended Learning 
Program – every Monday through Thursday from 2 to 3 pm in our Media 
Center – where all core academic teachers are present to assist with 
homework, test preparation and tutoring 

o Students need to come to school prepared – 9th and 10th grade students 
should bring and have access to their lap top computer. If your 9th and 
10th grade student has not been issued a lap top and you want one – please 
contact your student’s administrator to make it happen 

 SAC Meeting next Tuesday January 11th at 2 pm in the Student Center. Virtual 
Program Parent Meeting Tuesday January 11th at 5:30 pm. Go to our school’s web 
page for the meeting link which will be posted the day of the meeting. PTSA Tuesday 
January 11th Virtual Meeting will also be Tuesday January 11th at 6 pm. Link will be 
post on our school’s website    

 A reminder that we are a closed campus – no food or birthday or special occasion 
flowers or gifts will be accepted during the day. Last Permit to Leave issued is at 
1:25 pm        

 Next Thursday January 13th will be Senior Night for Boys and Girls Soccer and our 
last home soccer game. Girls game starts at 6 pm followed by the boys. Come out 
and support and thank our tremendous seniors 

 Auditions for our Spring Musical Beauty and the Beast will be held Monday and 
Tuesday after school at 2 pm. Auditions are open to every student 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the top! 


